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Resolution
 THAT the City of Greater Sudbury accepts the resignation of
Councillor Fern Cormier on the Emergency Services Committee
as outlined in the report dated August 10, 2016 from the
Executive Director, Administrative Services/City Clerk. 

Should a Council Member wish to be appointed to sit on the
Emergency Services Committee, the following resolution would
be presented: 

THAT the City of Greater Sudbury appoints Councillor
___________ to the Emergency Services Committee for the term
of office 2014-2018. 

Background
Councillor Cormier has sent an email to Councillor Lapierre,
Chair of the Emergency Services Committee, advising that he wishes to resign from the committee due to
other time committments.

In accordance with the City of Greater Sudbury Procedure By-law 2011-235, Article 39A the membership of
the Emergency Services Committee "shall be composed of a minimum of five and a maximum of seven
Members of Council ". At this time there is no requirement to replace Councillor Cormier as with his
resignation, there will be five (5) members on the Committee.

Should any Member of Council wish to be added to the Committee, there is a seat available.  The process
of making the appointments is detailed in Articles 37 and 33 of the Procedure By-Law. Members may
nominate themselves or other members of Council to serve on Committees.   Each member who is
nominated will be asked if they wish to accept or decline the nomination. Where the number of councillors
nominated matches the number of positions to be filled, the resolution will be presented to appoint the
member. If there are more councillors who are interested in the committee than there are positions
available, a simultaneous written recorded vote will be used to select the members.
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